
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We would like to make you aware of the “Use of Electronic Communication and Recording 

Devices (EDRC) Policy” for the Millville Public Charter School.  Students are not to use cell 

phones or any other EDRC throughout the school day.   

As part of this school Policy, students will have 2 options: 

 Students will be expected to have all personal devices turned off and placed in their 

bookbags or lockers before the start of the school day.   

 Throughout the day, if students are seen with a cell phone or other such device, they will 

need to use the school’s collection system.  Each classroom has a storage container for 

electronic devices, and students will need to place their EDRC in the bin.  Students will 

be able to retrieve their electronic device at the end of the class period.   

As per Board approved school policy, cell phones are not permitted to be used in school.  The 

Policy is referenced on the back of this letter.  We ask that you discuss the reverse side’s 

information with your child, and we trust each student will adhere to this Policy.   

 

Thank you in advance, 

 

Matthew Ackiewicz 

Principal 
 

 

 

 
 


